

Aylsham October 2012

Walking Quiz

Do not forget our Walking Ouiz around Aylsham at 2.00 p.m. on Sunday 21st October. Roger is working hard on preparing a fun and interesting afternoon's entertainment.

The guiz will be preceded by refreshments in The Friendship Hall and followed by a delicious tea.

If you feel unable to take part in the walk just come and have a good old mardle in the hall while the others are exerting themselves. The walking part will not be too strenuous, just an afternoon's stroll around

If you want to take part but do not have anyone to walk with, just come to the Friendship Hall and there will bound to be somebody to team up with.

All this for only £7.00 per person. What more could you ask for?

To enter please fill in the form in this newsletter and return to Ruth by 18th October at the latest.

Walking Quiz

I will/will not* be attending the Walking Quiz on Sunday 21st October at The Friendship Hall at 2.00 p.m. at a cost of £7.00 per person

Please reserveplaces
Payment of £enclosed/paid internet* *delete as appropriate
NB if paying by internet use reference surname/October21
Name

Please return to Ruth White, Ingle Neuk, Oakfield Road, Aylsham NR11 6AL or email Ruth on ruthewhite@tiscali.co.uk by 18th October 2012

Telephone

Norfolk Twinning Leisure Walk

Members of Aylsham Twinning along with members of other Twinning Associations from Norfolk took part in a very enjoyable walk on Sunday 30th September.

The weather was kind and everyone had a good time. It was a great opportunity for people from different twinning associations to meet and swap experiences.

The walk was followed by an excellent meal at the Marsh Harrier pub which rounded off the day very well.

200 Club

The winners for September were:

1st prize	R Hubbard	110	£33.40
2nd prize	M Bush	20	£16.70
3rd prize	L Lutkin	127	£8.35

Quarterly bonus:

P Burr 56 £74.70

Future Events

Our next event will be The Christmas Party on 1st December. It is intended that this event will have a "70s" theme.

Do not forget to book your place for our Hogmanay party as this is always very popular.

Details to follow in future newsletters.

Visitors from France

Two of our friends from La Chaussée St Victor, Sylvie and Lucien, are visiting Carl Denis and Lesley King later this month.

Carl and Lesley would like to invite members of Aylsham Twinning to meet Sylvie and Lucien at their house at 21 White Hart Street, Aylsham, and have afternoon tea with them from 2 p.m till 4 p.m. on Saturday 27th October.

If you would like to take up this kind invitation please let Carl and Lesley know on 01263 735071 as soon as possible.